

August 21, 2001

Mr. Bill Nittler Box 824 Mancos, CO 81328

Dear Mr. Nittler,

Thanks for your letter recently noting your reception of KJOL-AM620 in Mancos. I appreciate your taking the time to write and notify us of reception. Obviously, you are well equipped to pull our signal in!

Please note that KJOL is no longer involved with Colorado Christian University, and our new address can be found at the bottom of this page. By the way, I am familiar with Mancos! I love the Four Corners area and enjoy Mesa Verde and all the stuff to see in the area. I also have an interesting memory of Mancos. In the late 80's while visiting the area, my van lost a timing chain and we enjoyed a couple extra days while it was being fixed! Quite the experience!

Thanks again for your report.

Sincerely,

Ken Andrews, Manager

KJOL-AM620 Grand Junction